NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Ontario International Airport
Authority Planning and Development Committee scheduled for Wednesday, January 19, 2022, at 2:00

p.m., is hereby cancelled due to a lack of available quorum.

The meeting has been rescheduled to Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.

Dated: January 14, 2022

Vemnd/ -

Natalie Ganzaéa)
Board Clerk




